
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear STEM program parents and students, 

 

The STEM Experience is the final requirement for the STEM program that current junior 

students in the program must complete.  

  

The STEM Experience menu and options can be found on the Perry High School website 

under the “Program” tab and STEM diploma link.  Students must choose their Experience 

they will complete by the end of April, and have it approved by the coordinator.  All 

information can be found on the website.  The Job Shadow option is the preferred choice 

for the program, but not mandatory.  If you choose the Job Shadow option, please review 

the PowerPoint presentation for expectations and goals. 

 

If you have additional questions feel free to call Mr. Mann, or myself, for clarification. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Joe Greene 

Assistant Principal/Curriculum-Seniors 

480-224-2833 

Perry High School 
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